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THE MILWAUKEE JOURNAL 

July 21, 1966 

Miss Vivian Gardner 
1740 "P" Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20036 

Dear Vivian: 

Thanks for sending the books, but especially 
for including the note. 

I have read several reviews of the book, but I 
don't believe we used one. I'll inquire from Les Cross, 
the book editor. I sent the book itself to Lindsay Hoben, 
The Journal editor, thinking he might want to dip into it 
while convalescing in the hospital. 

Yes, Washington is a rough place these days--
exciting, but rough. I like to be there, but not for long 
periods. 

Best regards, 

AS:mar 	 Arville Schaleben 
Associate Editor 
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